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Chairman Greenlick and House Health Care Committee Members, 

Thank you for reviewing HB 2919 and I hope you will support it with a work-session and a 
“Do-Pass” recommendation. 

I lead the technology development team creating the farm-site traveler system and shop floor 
data management system to track marijuana produced at an authorized farm through it’s harvest and 
processing steps until it reaches an authorized patient for medical-use. I support HB 2919 because it 
means excellent tech-type jobs leveraging best practices because HB 2919 integrates electronic lab 
data with patient medicinal targets and ultimately tracks their outcomes. 

The transparency HB 2919 brings to marijuana in Oregon makes it the best solution in 
America. I adamantly support a responsible, trustworthy, robust marijuana industry. I’m proud to be 
part of this solution in Oregon. The real-time shop floor data management creates a transparent 
field-to-patient program, establishes dose and custody and empowers good-actors. It’s an innovative 
solution Oregon can be proud of.  

Oregon needs a responsible and accountable marijuana program we can trust. 

Enterprise level discrete manufacturing oversight systems protect and track the most valuable 
and important materials in America. They provide transaction and history legers, which creates 
proactive insight and stops illegal materials diversion. HB 2919 draws upon excellent operational 
experience and applies these proven manufacturing principles to the farm programs. 

HB 2919 is an excellent legislative solution because it applies the right oversight using the right 
technologies.  

Thank you for reviewing HB 2919 and I encourage you Chairman Greenlick and your Health 
Care Committee Members to support and pass HB 2919. 

Respectfully, 

 
Parker Rund 
Applications Developer 

  


